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Comleroy Road Chronicles 
 

Upcoming events 
 
June 2020 
Friday 19 Peer support 

training day (St 3) 
 
July 2020 
Wednesday 1 Yr 6 BBQ 
fundraiser 
Monday 20  SDD day - pupil 

free day 
Tuesday 21  Students return to 

school 
 
August 2020 
Friday 7  School assembly 
Friday 28  School assembly 
 
September 2020 
Thursday 10 School photos 
Friday 18  School assembly 
 

School contact details 
 
Telephone: 02 4576 1600  
Fax: 02 4576 1620   
 
Email: comleroyrd-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 
Web Address: 
www.comleroyrd-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
  
 
Principal:  Mrs Kristen Barglik 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a very interesting term with many different 
challenges for all of us. I am extremely grateful to be working 
with such a flexible and talented staff. They have taken every 
challenge thrown at them in their stride. I am also grateful to be 
working with a wonderful community who have really rallied 
together to support the school and our community during this 
challenging time.  

Although school continues to look a little different, learning and 
wellbeing continues to inform our decisions. Hopefully at some 
point next term we will be able to welcome you all back in to help 
us celebrate your children’s achievements. 

COVID-19 updated guidelines  

Schools continue to be a safe place for your children and our day 
to day operations continue to be in line with AHPPC and NSW 
Health guidelines.  

All adults must continue to maintain social distancing measures. 
We will continue our drop off and pick up arrangements to 
enable parents to physically distance from one another and from 
staff. School assemblies will resume in a shortened version, 
however without external visitors, including parents. To keep you 
informed we will be recording parts of our assembly and 
uploading them to our Facebook page. 

We will be running our school cross country in the last week of 

this term. Unfortunately, as with COVID-19 guidelines, 

parents/carers will not be able to attend. We will keep you 

updated via Facebook. Zone and state-wide competitions have 

been cancelled for this year and all other interschool 

competitions will be under consideration next term.  

Excursions, camps, parent attendance at assemblies and other 
school events remain on hold and will be reconsidered next term. 

 

Principal’s message 
 

http://www.comleroyrd-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.comleroyrd-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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We will keep you updated with new information as it arises. 

If you child is unwell, continue to keep them home from school and 

notify the school of any suspected or confirmed cases of COVID-

19.  

Enhanced cleaning in our school will continue throughout Term 3. 

Year 5 opportunity class 2021 

If you have not already completed the online application and wish 

to do so could you please contact the school as soon as possible.  

Applications close Friday 26 June 2020.   

For those who have already completed the application process the 

placement test will be on Wednesday 16 September. 

Semester one reports 

Semester one reports will look a little differently when they arrive 

home early next term. We have modified our report template to 

accommodate the changes to learning over the course of this year. 

You will also notice we have included your child’s attendance rate 

on their report.   

Our three-way conferences booked for next week will be a 

valuable opportunity for you to contribute to your child’s future 

directions.  

School photos 

Our school photos were postponed last term and they have been 

rescheduled for next term, Thursday 10 September. All group and 

class photos will be taken on this day. If you haven’t already 

ordered and paid for your photos please ring MSP photography on 

9831 5505.  

Bus safety 

If your child/children travel to and from school on the bus, can you 

please remind them about bus safety:  

• Stay seated until the bus stops. 

• Walk on and off the bus without pushing others. 

• Sit in the seat sensibly. 

• Play quiet games. 

• Use their inside voices so as to not distract the driver or 

annoy others on the bus. 

• Be kind and respectful to others. 

Attendance 

Your child’s attendance is monitored every day.  If your child is 

absent one day a fortnight they will miss out on 20 days of school a 

year.  That equates to 4 weeks of missed learning and an 

attendance rate of 80%.   
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Bus zone 

Please be reminded that the area directly outside the front 

school gate is a bus zone. You are not allowed to park your 

car or stop your vehicle in this area from 8:30 - 9:05 am and 

2:45 - 3:10pm. These restrictions are put in place for the 

safety of you, your children and the community of Comleroy 

Road.  

 
Parent and carers toolkit 

The Department of Education has created an essential toolkit 

that can be downloaded here.  It features some self-care tips, 

handy lists, wellbeing articles and leading Australian and 

international parenting resources that may support you 

throughout the holidays and beyond. 

 
 
 

Enjoy your weekend and thank you all for your 

continued support.  

Kristen Barglik 

Principal  

 

Stage 3 sausage sizzle fundraiser 

On Wednesday 1 July, Stage 3 will be hosting a sausage sizzle fundraising event. Money raised 
will go towards the end of year functions and the Year 6 gift to the school at the conclusion of 
the year.  All orders will need to be placed by Wednesday 24 June. 
 
A special thank you to the Phillips-Parsons family (H.M.F.C scaffolding) who have kindly 
donated the sausages for this event. 
 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/en/home/parents-and-carers/parent-and-carers-toolkit/documents/parents_and_carers_essentials_toolkit.pdf
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Comleroy Road P&C 

Association 
 

Next meeting: TBA 

 

 

Contact details for the P&C: 

President: Scott Dent 

 

 

The P&C have a Facebook page. 

Search for Comleroy Road P&C 

and like the page to keep informed 

about the great work the P&C do. 
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Instruction to download for Android  

Instruction to download for iOS 

June 

Ella, Naomi, Adam, 

Kendall, Jack, Madeline, 

Aliyah, Bailey, Talon 

July 

Kyeden, Nathan, Lace, 

Lachlan, Marlee, Levi, 

Georgia, Evelyn, Chloe, 

Jamie 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.gov.nsw.education.nswschoolsafetyupdates
https://apps.apple.com/au/app/nsw-school-updates/id1494658146

